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5th October 2018.  

 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to: 
Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception: Ethan for really enjoying our number activities and knowing all his numbers to 10 
this week. 
Y1: Daisy for always trying her best and being very well behaved at all times. 
Y2: Levi for improved effort across all subjects, well done. 
Y3: Annabel for putting excellent effort into her homework. 
Y4: Michael for settling into his new class and working hard. 
Y5: Abigail for showing a good improvement in maths lessons, well done. 
Y6: Dawid for fantastic work in maths using long division. 
 
Last week’s Golden ticket winners: Tilly and Sienna 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning: the final amount raised was an amazing £1,035.29. This is 
the largest amount we have ever raised at a MacMillan Coffee morning. Your continued 
support for this charity is incredible. Thank you so much! 
 
Confirmation Commitment Mass: will take place on 11th October during the school Mass. 
Every child hoping to be confirmed will need an adult to present them. The Mass will be 
followed by a short meeting in school. Bishop David McGough will confirm the Y6 children on 
Friday 30th November at 7pm. 
 
Harvest: thank you so much for your generous donations, particularly so soon after the 
MacMillan appeal. All the food will be given to Black Country Food Banks to help local families 
who are struggling to feed their families. 

 
Condolences: to Mrs Hunt whose step-father died suddenly on Monday evening. Please 
remember him and the family in your prayers at this sad time. 
 
 
Winter Uniform: the children look really smart in their winter uniforms. Please do 
remember that all items must be named as all sweatshirts look the same! Any outgrown 
uniform would be appreciated for the nearly new uniform sales.  
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Come and Play: Dudley Performing Arts are holding a Come and Play session in school on 
Thursday 11th October starting at 3.30pm. This is a free after school session for anyone 
who plays a musical instrument connected to our school – particularly those in Y4 and Y5. 
Anyone who plays a musical instrument is invited no matter what they play, how long they’ve 
been playing for, where they learn or who teaches them. The session includes a short violin 
workshop for any adults who attend without an instrument, which means the session will 
culminate with everyone joining in and making music together. 

 

Flu Vaccinations: will take place for children from Reception to Y5 on 19 October 2018. 
Most of the forms have now been collected. If you haven’t returned your child’s form, please 
do so as a matter of urgency. 

 
 
 
Enjoy your week, 
S. M. Mason 
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